
Dear	TSA	and	airline,	
	
This	is	a	Onewheel	from	Future	Motion.		I	use	it	professionally	as	a	camera	dolly.		It	is	a	
Mobility	Device	that	does	not	use	a	banned	Lithium-Ion	Battery.	This	is	instead	powered	by	
the	much	safer	and	allowed	Lithium	phosphate	battery.		At	130wh	it	is	within	the	range	of	
medium	sized	allowable	battery	between	100	and	160wh.		The	battery	is	attached	securely	to	
the	device	and	is	protected	against	short	circuit	as	it	is	enclosed	in	a	battery	container	as	is	
required.		Please	see	further	information	below.		This	is	not	a	“Hoverboard”	and	uses	
completely	different	technology	that	is	approved	for	flying.	

 

 

 


